
                                                                                  

 
 

 

Armed Robbery/ Tips Sought 

 

On November 8, 2018 at 2:56 a.m. Beaverton Police officers responded to 7-Eleven, 

located at 9510 SW 125th Ave, Beaverton, Oregon regarding an armed robbery.   

 

The suspect held the store clerk at gun point and demanded the clerk put money and 

cigarettes in a black backpack the suspect brought with him.  The gun was described as a 

small black and silver handgun.  The suspect fled the store on foot headed toward SW 

Longhorn Lane.  A K9 track was conducted but the suspect was not located.   

 

The suspect was described as a younger white male adult, approximately 5’5” tall with a 

smaller build.  The suspect was wearing black pants, black coat, black sunglasses, one 

black glove, a white bandana covering his face and black/white shoes.  It is probable the 

suspect smokes Newport 100 cigarettes because he demanded that specific type of 

cigarettes during the robbery.   

 

Beaverton Police detectives are requesting the public’s assistance in identifying the 

suspect.  If anyone has information regarding the robbery, or the suspect, please call 503-

629-0111 and speak to a Beaverton Police officer.  
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